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EC MEETINGS 
 
We are looking to commence these meetings using the Zoom online facility. We have 
trialled  the format this week and apart from some small anomalies have found it to work 
very well. We will be holding the first meeting on Monday 14th December. 
 
 
TREASURER 
 
Although not being back to normal Keith is on the road to recovery and is back active for the 
Association. 
  
         
NIGHT PERMITS 
 
We have stopped the sale of Gold  and Silver permits for the rest of the current season due 
to high sales that threatened  to overwhelm our lakes. The structure and the way we sell 
these permits will be altered for the new season and these will go on sale with the General 
Permit in mid May. 
 
 
MATCHES 
 
Matches will start again when the Tier system comes into force on December 2nd. The first 
match will be the Association one at Froxfield on Sunday December 6th. 
 
 
WORK PARTIES 
 
Both of the work parties have restarted and details of how to join are on our facebook page.  
 
 
SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
A lot of our members refuse to have anything to do with social media but we have to rely on 
it to get all of our messages out as they happen. You do not have to participate in the 
messages but please use it only for up to date information. The platform has been worth it 
especially for the issue of Covid rules. 
 
 
WATER BOOKING SHEET 
 
We are still waiting for two Club’s booking forms so the closing date has been extended to 
Friday 12th December. 
 
 
To all of our member and guests RDAA would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas 
and let’s all look forward to a much better 2021. 
 


